
PROJECT INFORMATION
The Airport Connector Road Project (ACR Project) was initiated by 
Charleston County Government to provide improved traffic operations and to 
support economic development goals for the Charleston County area.
 
The ACR Project will provide a new direct access road to Charleston 
International Airport and should relieve traffic congestion by providing a new 
connection from Dorchester Road to Montague Avenue near the Mark Clark 
Expressway (I-526).
 
The initial concept is to build over 3 miles of a new, four-lane road, which will 
provide locals and visitors with a new route to the airport.

Charleston County plans to begin acquiring right-of-way in July 2014 and to go 
to construction late 2015.

COMMENTS
Comment forms are available if you wish to make a written comment. You may 
either leave your completed form in the comment box provided at this meeting 
or alternatively, you can mail or e-mail your comments to: Mr. Richard Turner, 
PE, ACR Project Manager, Charleston County Government, Lonnie Hamilton, 
III Public Services Building, 4045 Bridge View Drive, North Charleston, SC, 
29405, e-mail: ACRinfo@charlestoncounty.org

Please submit comments concerning the project no later than March 18, 
2014. 

ACR.charlestoncounty.org										                     March 4, 2014

i m p r o v i n g  q u a l i t y  o f  l i f e  :  :  e n h a n c i n g  e c o n o m i c  d e v e l o p m e n t

AIRPORT CONNECTOR ROAD PROJECT

WELCOME!
Charleston County Government  
welcomes you to this public 
introduction meeting concerning the 
proposed Airport Connector Road 
project.  Tonight’s meeting  will be 
conducted in an open house format 
which means you are welcome to 
review the project exhibits at your 
own pace anytime between 6:00 and 
8:00 p.m.  

A brief presentation will take place 
at 6:30 p.m. explaining the project’s 
history, planning process, and 
schedule. 

Project team members are stationed 
throughout the room to answer your 
questions.  As you review the early 
planning information and project 
goals, please share your comments 
and questions by filling out an ACR 
Project Comment Card.   Comments 
will be accepted through March 18, 
2014.

Thank you for stopping by - your 
input matters!


